
BIRTHDAY: 24 Oct; Col Tyquin,  
27 Oct; Bill Harris and Margaret Wilford. 

 

ANNIVERSARY: None. 
 

 
Tonight: JEREMY SCOTT 

52,000kms Bike Ride from London to NZ 
PARTNERS AND FRIENDS’ NIGHT 

$25 per head, of which $5 goes to the Heart Foundation. 
Meeting starts at 6pm.  Meal served at 6:15pm.    Presentation starts at 7pm. 

 

Future Programs:  

 

31 Oct: THOSE MARVELLOUS BLOODY HORSES,  
Brian Morrison 
WARDEN HEAD LIGHTHOUSE GROUP; Jenny Martin, TBC 
Introduction: Dick Crouch  
Vote of Thanks: Robin Cantrill 
Five Minuter: Tim Gregory 
Fellowship: Clive Cross and Dick Crouch 
 

NOVEMBER IS ROTARY’S FOUNDATION MONTH 
 

6 Nov: Calcutta, Golf Club 
 

7 Nov: NO MEETING 
 

8 Nov: Movie, Polio Fundraiser. $20 per head 
Arcadia Cinema, raffle, nibbles, wine 
‘MURDER ON THE ORIENT EXPRESS’ 
6:15pm Nibbles, cinema 1 at 6:45pm 
The ‘Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation’  
will add $2 for every dollar raised on the night. 
 

14 Nov: BUNNINGS’ COMMUNITY WORK;  
Vikki Sansom 
Introduction: Dom Fondacaro 
Vote of Thanks: Peter Culham 
Five Minuter: Stephen Hladio 
Fellowship: Peter Culham and Dom Fondacaro 
 

21 Nov: YATTE YATTAH NURSERY BBQ 
Partners’ Night, $22 per person 
 

28 Nov: ADVANCED FOOD SAFETY, Debbie Peters 
Introduction:  
Vote of Thanks:  
Five Minuter:  
Fellowship:  
 

5 Dec: AGM  
 

12 Dec: Christmas Dinner 
 

Meeting Report; 17 October 2017, by Yvonne Young 
 
 

Members attended the premises of Ulladulla Creative Finishes (UCF), as a workplace visit.  Owner 
operator, John Corrin spoke of his journey with the business, showcasing the new factory and equipment. 
 

Ulladulla Creative Finishes has been operating in the Ulladulla area for the past eighteen years.  Founded 
by John Corrin and Ian Tibbles, the business specialises in spray painting two-pack polyurethane kitchen 
doors.  Qualified in French polishing, UCF can rejuvenate timber cupboards and bench tops.  Although 
they are capable of transforming furniture, cars, boats, caravans, etc UCF focus on kitchens.  UCF have 
steered away from spraying bathrooms, as water compromises the paint and peeling will ultimately occur. 
 

An illegal burn-off near the Kings Point factory in May 2016 caused UCF to close its doors due to 
contamination.  The result was that the factory had to be dismantled. 
 

During this process, John acquired two spray booths from Sydney. Luckily, he had found another local 
factory up for rent which could accommodate his business.  Work then focussed on stocking up new 
supplies and equipment and getting the word out that they were back up again, ready for business. 
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 OCTOBER IS ROTARY’S ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
28 Oct Sat Stage, APEX 
6 Nov Mon Calcutta 

8 Nov Wed 
6:15pm 

End Polio Fundraiser 
‘Murder on the 
Orient Express’ 

12 Dec Tues Christmas Party 
Feb  PETS 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
14-15 Apr Sat-Sun District Assembly 

18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil 
this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


 
Ian had retired before the fire shut down the business.  John has since bought the business and employs 
nine people, three of which are his children. 
 

The evening was very relaxed, with great fellowship and a delicious banquet was served from the 
Ulladulla Indian Plaza Restaurant. 
 

Thank you, Leonie Smith for the workplace visit’s report and the pic. 
End of Report. 

 

Clive Cross will be moved (Mon 23-10) to Kareena Private in Caringbah for rehabilitation, 
Clive will be there till the end of the month, he is in good spirit and recovering well. 
 

 

 
Working Bee 12 October 2017, pic supplied by John Hozack and the message from Emile Jansen. 
Present at Mullala: Rhondda Purtell; John Payne; Simon Brown; Dale Wilford; Phil Brown, Glenn Rowen, 
George Chittick, Bev and Steve Nicholas, Wayne Fry, John Hozack, Cliff Workman and Dale Wilford. 

 

Thank you all very much, on behalf of Mullala, for your help with sandbagging.  A new record was set, with 
216 bags on 3 pallets being filled and stacked in 32 minutes!   

 
 

 

 
 
 


